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 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

 OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 ________________________________________   
 

Date:    December 17, 2014 
Time:  12:00 PM 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Theft from YMCA 20th Avenue Subject Identified Referral Arrest Made 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department has identified a 22 year-old male from Oshkosh as the person of interest 
in the theft from the 20th Ave YMCA in Oshkosh that occurred on December 5, 2014 at about noon.   
 
The 22 year-old male is being referred for theft to the Winnebago County District Attorney’s Office.         
 
The Oshkosh Police Department thanks the media and citizens for their cooperation in sharing the 
information leading to the identification of the suspect.   
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